
J A C O B G O N S A L V E S , P . E . 
203 Portland St • New Bedford, MA 02744 • Jacob.Gonsalves@newbedford-ma,gov • 774,301.1444 

March 27, 2018 

Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell 
Office of the Mayor 
133 William St Rm 311 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Mayor Mitchell, 

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as Conservation Commissioner 
for the City of New Bedford, effective Wednesday April 4, 2018. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to serve the City on this Commission since 2014, it has 
been a great learning experience. 

I have enjoyed working alongside the other Commissioners and the staff at the Office of 
Environmental Stewardship. The City is fortunate to have such dedicated and professional 
citizens working and serving that Department. 

Respectfully, 

/ Jacob Gonsalves, P.E. 


